# FEDERAL REPUBLIC OF SOMALIA

GRADE 8 EXAMS, 2022

# **ENGLISH**



OFFICE OF EXAMINATIONS AND CERTIFICATION



Jamhuuriyadda Federaalka Soomaaliya Maamulka Gobolka Banaadir Agaasinka Waxbarashada



ä	ليــ	حرا	في	ل ال			الصوا	ورية	ma:
									دارة مــ
_	1	1	2	ï	_	ä	_ري_	12	

#### Federal Republic of Somalia Banadir Regional Administration Education Directorate

#### Xafiiska Imtixaanaadka & Shahaadooyinka

### SHAHAADADA SOOMAALIYEED EE TACLIINTA ASAASIGA

FASAL	8AAD	MAADDO	INGIRIIS	SANAD DUGSIYEED	2021-2022
Magac Afa	ran:			Co.	
Rool Lamb	ar:			0-	
Dugsiga:				10	
Xarunta:					

#### Fadlan u akhri tilmaamaha si kaadsiiyo leh kahor inta aadan ka jawaabin su'aalaha:

- Ku qor meelaha u bannaan magaca oo dhammeystiran, roollambar, dugsiga iyo xarunta.
- Ka jawaab dhammaan su'aalaha. Su'aashii aan laga jawaabin lama saxayo.
- U qor si muuqata, kuna qor qalin leh qad buluug ah.
- Isku day in aad ka jawaabto dhammaan su'aalaha imtixaanka.
- Ku toosnow dhammaan shuruucda imtixaanka iyo waqtiga loo xaddiday.

Hubi in imtixaanku ka koobanyahay 5 Bog

Page 1 of 5

## PART ONE: Comprehension

## Read the passage then answer the questions that follow

Food can make our life safe and healthy. It can destroy as well. Good food serves as medicine, it gives us health and energy to do work. On the other hand, bad food can be poison. A little care about the quality and quantity of food to eat will keep us healthy and happy. If we continue eating all types of food, we shall become sick. We must be civilized for what we eat. But we have to know the difference between good food and bad food or the right and the wrong. It is not good to become slaves to our tongue or taste. Even cattle, birds and beast eat only what is best for their body. We mostly eat processed food and refined sugar. We pay heavily for junk food. As a result we catch diseases. We have left away from domestic food. We laugh at the rules of hygiene, healthy diet and the advice of our nutritionists. This has given rise to diabetes. We give sweets food like chocolates, cakes and ice creams too often to our children. We also attend parties or eat food from outside everyday, this way we invite obesity and diabetes.

Most people like to eat many varieties of diet by not considering how bad it could be for their health. A community must know which sort of food is important for their health and body. In order to prevent dangerous diseases such as cancer ,diabetes and hypertension, People must eat healthy food which are available at the local market especially millet, maize, rice, beans likewise Somali farmers grow a lot of vegetables including tomatoes, onions and spinach as well as fruits like mangoes, pawpaw and emons. A person who daily eats them will be free from viral and bacterial killer diseases. The health advice to the community is that they must avoid eating foreign imported food that could be poor in terms of quality and the date of production. Instead they should strive eating the domestic food for it is nealthier and safer.

Most of the products that are brought to our country are not safe. To avoid this, we have to use our ocally available food that we produce that are clean and safe and does not contain any toxic substances, for it's natural, it doesn't contribute us to bad health instead we get good health. The food we eat should contain all types food classes like carbohydrates vitamins, minerals proteins which are all important for our daily health. This will be a balanced diet. The person eating the local available food compared to the one eating food brought from outside cannot be the same health always, the one using the locally available food is more energetic and healthier than the person eating clean food. We can purchase the fresh food directly from the farm or the market.

Page 2 of 5

# AFTER READING THE PASSAGE CIRCLE THE CORRECT ANSWER. (14 Mrks)

1.	Good food is important for our life because it:							
	A) gives us health and the energy.	B) we must eat clean food.	C) locally available	B) one is using fresh food.				
2.	According to the passage, State			- Page - The second				
	A) Onions and papayas.	B) Carrots and olives	C) Tomatoes and spinach	D) garlics and bananas.				
3.	Where can we buy fresh food i	From?	- 1					
٥.	A)Markets and farms.	B) Rivers and lakes .	C) Carbohydrates and vitamins.	D) Proteins and minerals				
4.	According to the text, Which of	leadly diseases we get wh	en we eat bad food?					
	A) Medicine and poison	B) HIV and AIDS	C)Cancer and diabetes	D)Obesity and malnutrition				
5.	The two classes of food mention	and in the nessage are	0-					
٥.	A)Carbohydrates and proteins	B) Lemons and dates	C)Millet and maize	D) Rice and beans				
	1							
6.	Using your knowledge Pick ou	t the opposite of "dirty"	from the passage.					
	A) Healthy	B) Eat	C) Toxic	D) Clean				
7.	From the passage, Which is h	ealthier the imported foo	d or the domestic food?					
1.	A) The expired food	B)The exported food	C) The domestic food	D) The imported food				

## PART TWO: Matching

# Match the words in the Column A with their definitions in Column B. (32 marks)

NO	A	NO	В
8.	Mechanic	0	Delivers babies
9.	spawn	5	A word having the same meaning as another.
10.	Alliteration		The condition of atmosphere.
11.	Doctor		Types letters
12.	Antonym		Treats the sick people
13.	Synonym		The egg of frog

Page 3 of 5

4.	Biography	A word having the opposite meaning as another.
5.	Midwife	A person who repairs cars in the garage.
6.	Secretary	A story about a person's life written by another.
7.	Weather	Repetition of the same sound at the beginning.
8.	Kin	A unit of sound in a word.
9.	Blind	Reject
20.	Feast	The main part of a letter, etc.
21.	Refuse	A person who cannot see any thing.
22.	Body	Banquet
23.	Syllable	One's family or relatives.
	y,replied, the, bitch.	,govern, uncle, mosque, amphibian, whose, indefinite, thirsty,
1	24. The tablet is25. The word "Answered" is th	bitter for me to swallow.
	26. is a le	etter(s) added to the end of a word to change its meaning
1 2	27. The pron-	oun does not refer to a particular person, place or thing.
		e word "AUNT" is
	29. A dentist is a person who lo	
		here Muslims go to pray SALAH and worship Allah .
	31. Food is to hungry as water	
	32. The Feminine Gender of the	
		e of expression that compares one thing to another.
		th on land and in water is called
	35. Trees give us over half the 36. DAHIR hou	
	The second secon	se is in Mogadishu is a pilot.  He/she helps to the country.
		book is mine.
	39. Mothers must avoid it mu	

Page 4 of 5

ART FOUR : Direct Questions	12 marks)	
40. Define these terms. (3 M		
A) Prefix	nse	
B) Present progressive te	nse	
C) Adjectives	s. (3 marks)	
41. Complete these proverb	s. (3 marks)	
10.420		
A) When the cat is away		The state of the s
B) Birds of a feather		
C) Action speaks		
42. Give the plural form of	the following words.	(3 marks)
Singular	Plural	
c) Glass	(2 1.2	- (-)
43. Change into questions	(3 marks)	
Statements	Questions	
	school	
B) My chair is broken.		
C) The woman washed o	lothes	
PART FIVE: Compassion on	n Writing the following in not less than	10 lines. (10 marks)
	4/7	
The importance of knowledge.		

Page 5 of 5